
MADE A PUBLIC NOTICE EBARB WATERWORKS DISTRICT 
MINUTES FOR MEETING HELD ON JULY 28, 2022 @ 12:00 PM 

Ebarb Waterworks District held its regular monthly meeting on July 28, 2022, at 

noon at the office on hwy 191. President PM Woods called the meeting to order. 

Members present were PM Woods, Donald Garcie, Danny Lopez, and Robert 

Conyer. Pete Nugent was absent. Manager Gilbert Limon was also present.  

Robert made a motion to approve the minutes of the 7/14/22 regular meeting and 

Danny seconded the motion. All were in favor. Motion passes. 

There were no guests to acknowledge. 

There was no reason to amend the agenda.  

Discussion about adding Pledge of Allegiance to meetings. It will be done after roll 

call at all meetings. 

There was no attorney’s report.  

The president reported that the conference had a particularly good turnout and 

there were around 1,000 attendees and 160 vendors. He reported they had plenty 

of food, beer, and drinks and everyone had an enjoyable time.  

Gilbert had nothing to report, we have nothing new happening currently.  

There was discussion about the Village of Noble and how they were coming along 

with all their problems.  

There was no old business currently.  

There was no new business.  

Robert made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Danny seconded the motion. All 

were in favor. Motion passes.


